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   Timeliness Requirements 2018 

The following Data Alert is being distributed to update statewide 
abstractors on Timeliness Requirements for cases diagnosed 2018.  

Due to the magnitude of data changes for 2018 and the delay in national 
standard setters providing required documentation relative to 2018 data 
changes, CCR has re-evaluated our original timeliness exclusion deadline 
of 6/30/2019.  As a result, the timeliness requirement for cases diagnosed 
in 2018 and forward will be suspended until 8/31/2019 and re-evaluated at 
that time.  This exclusion does NOT apply to cases diagnosed prior to 
2018.

The Timeliness suspension applies to both CoC and non-CoC facilities.  A 
future Data Alert will be distributed when Timeliness requirements are 
reinstated. 
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